Donna Johnson

From: Donna Johnson

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 2:38 PM
To: 'Mark Holden'

Subject: RE: 2010-0021

Thank you

Thank you,

Donna Johnson

Harnett County Project Coordinator/CSR
PO Box 65

420 McKinney Pkwy.

Lillington, NC 27546

Main # (910) 893-7525

Direct # (910) 814-6431

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Mark Holden <mholden1966@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 1:49 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: 2010-0021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mark Holden / Seacoast Electric Lic 18157
To whom it may concern
| request to be removed from permit number 2010-0021 Thank you.

Everyday is a gift from God, so live it like there's no tomorrow !!!




